
PSRC RIBBON CUTTING
You are personally invited to our exclusive ribbon cutting as we reveal PSRC’s facility 

at 101 Poor Farm Road to our community! Light refreshments will be served. 
Future small group tours will also be available.

Thursday, November 4, 3:30–5:00 p.m. 
Ribbon Cutting at 4:00 p.m.

RSVP to Lisa Adler
609.751.9699, ext. 103

By Monday, November 1
ladler@princetonsenior.org

Lisa Adler, MSW, MA
Chief Development Officer




